
St. Vincent Need’s Your Assistance 

The amount of homeless have more than doubled and they are in great need. 

This change is due to the Shelter in Springfield closing it’s doors. 

They desperately need wash clothes, towels, coats, gloves, socks, and pampers. 

If you choose to support I will be happy to pick up your items up at Post home 

Other arrangements can be made if you are unable to meet at the Post 

This will be an ongoing project  so, please support.  These items can be new or 

used. Consider going to the Thrift Store or Goodwill. 

Feel free to contact the names below for additional information. 

Juanita Ballard, (937) 260-3685) 

Kia Young  (937) 838-6505 

The Post address is: 

AL Post 776 

5350 Burkhardt Rd. 

Riverside, Oh 45431 


